Dear Sheriff               ,

As mentioned in my previous letter to you, according to the wording in Florida Statutes 943.0435 and 775.21, we should be seeing many future sex crimes committed by people listed on the Sex Offense Registry, but that is not happening.  When we do hear of someone in the news who has just been arrested for a sex crime and that person is a “Sex Offender”, we all cringe at the harm that particular individual continues to inflict on society.  It can make a person think that this is what all people on the registry do – continue to commit sex crimes.  Enclosed is more research showing that this is NOT the case.

There is an abundance of research showing that 90% or more of FUTURE sex offenses will be committed by people NOT on the registry.  Additionally, at least 93% of victims who are minors know their perpetrators, debunking the “stranger danger” myth.  Large resources are being used to closely monitor thousands of people on the Florida registry who will never re-offend.  What is being done to educate parents about monitoring the family members, church staff, coaches, etc. who will be committing most of the future sex offenses against children?

What is being done by law enforcement to watch and prevent the future perpetrators?  We are a country/state that is more reactive than proactive in reducing crime as we continue to pass laws based on emotions rather than research.

Legislative bodies in this country and the state of Florida are making “blanket” laws based on rare cases, causing the United States to spend millions/billions of dollars annually to monitor hundreds of thousands of people on the registry who never re-offend.  

I am enclosing research on just who is and will be committing FUTURE sex crimes.

Sincerely,
